
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/17/2024 12:24:00 PM

First name: Noel

Last name: Bailey

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Fixed anchors are a minimal and essential component for climbing safety and access. Restricting the

establishment of new routes to "existing climbing opportunities" on non-Wilderness lands uses much too broad,

vague, and over-arching language on a subject that should be specifically  addressed to the nuances of particular

areas. Climbing management policy should maintain opportunities for new anchors unless and until analyses

determine climbing should be restricted to protect cultural and natural resources. Such a wide declaration is poor

management. 


